

June 15, 2010

By ECF

Daniel P. Goldberger Attorney at Law d 212.969.3174 f 212.969.2900 dgoldberger@proskauer.com www.proskauer.com

The Honorable George H. Lowe United States Magistrate Judge U.S. District Court for the Northern District of New York P.O. Box 7346 Syracuse, New York 13261-7346

Re: Yoder, et al. v. Town of Morristown, et al., Civil Case No.: 09-cv-00007 (TJM/GHL)

Dear Judge Lowe:

We write to notify the Court of the dates for our upcoming visit to Morristown to inspect the plaintiffs' homes. Our visit will occur between June 28, 2010 and July 1, 2010.

We thank the Court for its attention to this matter and look forward to sharing our findings with the Court at the next conference.

Respectfully,

Daniel P. Goldberger

cc: All By ECF

Gregg T. Johnson, Esq.
Jacinda H. Conboy, Esq.
Lori H. Windham, Esq.
Eric C. Rassbach, Esq.
Michael T. Mervis, Esq.
Russell L. Hirschhorn, Esq.
Jason D. Gerstein, Esq.
Rachelle L. Laroche, Esq.